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November 23, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc.  Recovery of Deferral and Variance Account Balances 

AMPCO Questions for the Technical Conference  
Board File No. EB-2018-0243 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
With respect to topic areas at the Technical Conference scheduled for November 29, 2018 and November 30, 
2018, please be advised that AMPCO seeks clarification regarding its interrogatory H-AMPCO-2 and may seek 
clarification on the Hydroelectric Surplus Baseload Generation variance.    
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY) 
 
 

Colin Anderson 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
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